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Agenda - PGO Board Meeting 1/17/22 7:00 PM

Attendees: Annaliese, Melissa, Ayumi, Paris

Next Meeting: March 14th, 2023 at 7pm- No meeting in February.

Voted to change meeting times this spring to Tuesdays instead of Thursdays, due to everyone’s schedules.
So, we will try to schedule meetings for the second Tuesday of the month at 7pm.

Principal Update — Tammy could not join.

Chili Night

e Originally, PGO wanted to do chili night on Tuesday, February 7.

e Tammy recommended Saturday, February 11th for Chili Night and Winter Carnival.

e We will have to check in with Tammy about what Winter Carnival is and if it should
happen the same night as Chili Night?

e Most folks on PGO cannot do Saturday, February 11th, and some can never do Saturday
nights.

e Laura P.is interested in helping to head up chili night. AK and Laura are
going to make a plan to connect since she is back in town! Potential date for
chili night could still be Tuesday, February 7th? which is not on a weekend
and is far enough away from February Break (February 20th-24th) so folks
probably won’t worry about attending a bigger event.

e Check in with Tammy and Julio about dates for these events.

Financials

Ice Cream Truck

Melissa will write a check for the Ice Cream Truck event now that we are in a new fiscal
year. The company didn't want the check until the end of the Fiscal Year, but we can send
it now. Let’s make sure we let them know they have to cash it within a specified date.

Ongoing Business

Fort River T-Shirt Store

e Melissa has checked in with Bryan at Soundscape Merchandise as well as looked into other
potential tee shirt stores. We concluded that we should stick with Soundscape as it is convenient,
nice quality and the online store made the process feel well organized.

e We plan to have the same logo, but with the school name and year added in. We would like to
offer blue and maroon tee shirt options and both crew neck and hooded sweatshirt options.



e We plan to make a tee shirt sign up form that includes the link to the online store, info on how to
donate for tee shirt scholarship and info on how to get a discounted tee.

e We probably would like the store to open on chili night (Feb. 7th)

Fundraising/ Upcoming and Past Events:

e Whoever takes the reigns for events, we would ask that they create a signup genius
so that they have access to the volunteers and can message them through that
platform!

e What is the winter carnival about?- ask Tammy
e Graduation Planning Committee: Now only needed for 6th grade? We need to
hear more about what the district plans to do about the 6th grade move to the

middle school. Email folks who have signed up to help with graduation/6th grade
teachers

Any other Miscellaneous Business

e Girls on the Run - looking for volunteer coaches

o Kirizstina already put it in the weekly email. They are still looking for volunteers.

We’re going to forego a February meeting as we will have Chili Night and then there is February break,
therefore our next meeting won’t be until the second Tuesday in March, March 14th at 7pm

Put yearbook and sixth grade graduation planning on March agenda.



